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Dear Ms. Weldon,

 

On behalf of NINDS, I would like to invite you to serve on our Nonprofit Forum Executive Planning

Committee.  We truly appreciated your contribution to the meeting this past May, and I’m so glad to learn

that you were also able to attend our NIDS Advisory Council meeting. Thanks to our partners – like you and

Bridge the Gap-SYNGAP Education and Research Foundation - we have learned each year how to make this

an ever more valuable activity for our attendees.

 

If you are willing to participate, please let me know as soon as you are able. Dr. Samantha White (cc’d) will

circulate an email to introduce you to the rest of the Executive Committee and confirm the dates for the

2020 Nonprofit Forum meeting.

 

Members of the Executive Committee help us begin brainstorming about topics of interest for the meeting

agenda using the questions below as a guide.

 

What are the most important topics for the agenda this year?

Who do you see as key speakers for these sessions (either at NIH or outside)?

What changes in structure would you like to see at the Forum?  Plenary vs. Breakout sessions, etc.

 

I have attached the agenda from this past May to remind you of the format, content, and speakers.

 

I look forward to hearing from you and to working with you to construct a successful meeting.  Please let us

know if you can spare time from your busy schedules to help with this important event.  If you have any

questions, feel free to contact me or Samantha, who manages this effort ( Samantha.white2@nih.gov )

 

Sincerely,

 

Walter Koroshetz

 

Walter J. Koroshetz, M.D.

Director, National Institute of Neurological Disorders and Stroke
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